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COMMISSION RECEIVES EXCELLENCE IN DISABILITIES ACCESSIBILITY AWARD 
 

 

The Industrial Commission of Arizona is pleased to announce that it has been selected by the State 

Bar of Arizona as a recipient of this year’s Hon. John R. Sticht Excellence in Disabilities 

Accessibility Award (“Award”). This Award is presented to a private or public legal employer in 

recognition of their efforts to improve access to Arizona’s judicial system concerning persons with 

disabilities in the legal profession. The State Bar’s Standing Committee on Persons With Disabilities 

in the Legal Profession selected the Commission in recognition for providing courtrooms and 

facilities accessible to administrative law judges, employees, and public citizens with disabilities, as 

well as contributing to the community through its determinations about issues involving disability. 

 

The Commission extends its appreciation to the State Bar and the Committee for acknowledging its 

efforts in this area and for selecting the Commission to receive this award.  


